
PSL LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
June 7, 2016 

Rare Books Conference Room 
 
 
In Attendance (Committee/Voting Members): 
 
Ali Roghani – SOM 
Ted Reid – SOM 
Susan Bergeson – SOM 
Min Kang – SOM 
Wade Redman – SHP 
Virginia Miller – SON  
 
New Representative: Jongyeol Kim 
 
Dr. Roghani (Chair) called the meeting to order at 3:05 PM and a quorum was reached. The 
minutes were approved for the previous 04-11-16 meeting and will be posted on the Library’s 
website. 
 
Old Business:  
None 
 
New Business: 
Dr. Richard Nollan has accepted the offer to be Executive Director of the libraries. Richard will 
start no later than January 1, 2017. 
 
Ted Reid mentioned no letter was sent to TTUHSC IT department. The website was already in 
the works. The committee has decided to leave the website as it is for now.  
 
Paul Landers re-designed the library’s website. All the tabs have been moved from the right to 
the left and icons have been added. Some students are icon oriented and some students prefer 
text “tabs” to the left. They are both now available for everyone.  
 
Peggy Edwards has offered to do an orientation on entire database and library’s website to 
anyone that is interested.  
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/libraries/ 
 
Discussions:  
None 

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/libraries/


 
Next Meeting: August 1, 2016 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:50 PM 
 


